

DDDC Road to Reopening Update

Friday, August 7

To our DDDC School Program families,

We hope you are well during this challenging time. The DDDC continues to do everything possible to prepare for a September opening. Earlier this week, you should have received your child's proposed schedule for phase I of our Re-Entry plan. It is our intention to move into phase I at the beginning of the 2020-21 school year if we can appropriately fit a sufficient number of our staff with approved N95 respirators.

Rutgers has received a shipment of approved N95 respirators for which our staff are being fit tested today. We anticipate making a final decision about our ability to open for a phase I in September during the first half next week.

We are aware of the challenges that this uncertainty is causing your families. We are doing everything possible to ensure a safe re-opening.

Stay well.

Cat

Catriona Francis, M.Ed., BCBA
Director, Douglass Developmental Disabilities Center
Graduate School of Applied and Professional Psychology
Rutgers- New Brunswick
(848)932-4500
catriona.b.francis@rutgers.edu

